
LEGAL NOTICE: 

The Planning Commission of Brookfield, CT will hold a Public Hearing at 7:45 p.m. in Rm. 133 

of the Brookfield Town Hall on Thursday, October 3, 2019 on the following application: 

 21 Hunting Ridge Road, Valley View Subdivision W-19-6: 9 lot subdivision. 

At this hearing, interested persons may appear and be heard and written communications will be 

received. Said notice is on file in the Brookfield Land Use Office. 

Dated in Brookfield, CT, this Sept. 19, 2019 and Sept. 26, 2019. 

Jon Van Hise, Chairman, Planning Commission 


